
 

 

October 23, 2020 

 

To Our Residents’ Family Members: 

No new cases of COVID-19 to report this week! All residents and staff remain negative 

for the virus. Residents are monitored for signs and symptoms daily. Staff continue to 

be tested weekly for COVID-19. Flu vaccines have been given to all residents that 

requested immunization. Staff are still in the process of receiving the flu vaccine. 

We are in the process of preparing for indoor visitation, which will take place in the 

vestibule off the main lobby. We have all policies and procedures in place. You will be 

notified when it is available to family members and other visitors. 

Our website is complete if you would like to explore the new pages. Please feel free to 

participate in our teleconference calls on Tuesdays if you have general questions 

related to our residents and COVID-19. 

Please email Stephanie, our social worker, with your email address if you have not done 

so already. This will streamline communication efforts. Her email address is: 

socialworker@stjosephseniorhome.com.  

We will continue to provide you with the most updated information as it is available to 

us. Please call our center at 732-750-0077 with any questions or concerns about your 

loved one. We remain united in prayer. 

 
Blessings, 
 
 
Sr. Elzbieta Lopatka, LNHA 
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